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Dear Families 
 

It is my pleasure to write to you with news about our article in this year's Parliamentary Review. 

We are pleased to be part of such a prestigious publication, with a distribution of thousands of 

schools and colleges where our school profile will be shared and celebrated. 
 

Once again, St Martin's is celebrating and we are becoming ever more popular and talked about as 

a school to be part of that practices our vision and motto... Inspired to Learn, Ambitious for the 

Future, With Love and Learning! 
 

St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls recognised in the Parliamentary Review  

By placing policy discussion into the hands of large and small schools across the country, The 

Parliamentary Review moves away from the “Westminster bubble” to get to the heart of the issues 

that matter most to educators. Jointly chaired by Lord Pickles and Lord Blunkett, the Review's 

non-partisan approach facilitates policy development driven by those who are most affected by it. 
 

Success for educators across the nation does not always come easily, and this year's edition of The 

Parliamentary Review is indispensable for anyone who seeks to make a name for themselves in 

education. It highlights significant successes, developments and concerns for school leaders up and 

down the country. 
 

The co-chairman of The Parliamentary Review, Lord Pickles, has praised the upcoming Review as 

one of the most comprehensive yet. He commented that as Britain undergoes changes, it is 

“essential that politicians have a firm understanding of the challenges with which British 

organisations must contend” and that The Review once again provides a perfect platform for this. 
 

Writing in The Review, Lord Blunkett says “that the education service continues to deliver for 

individuals, communities and of course for our nation.” 
 

   The Headteacher, Beverley Stanislaus said "We are delighted to be involved in this year's  

   Parliamentary Review and we hope our story is read widely." 
 

The best practice article for St Martin-in-the-Fields High School for Girls can be viewed here: 

 
 



https://www.theparliamentaryreview.co.uk/organisations/st-martin-in-the-fields-high-school-for-girls 
 

 Best wishes 

  

 Beverley Stanislaus 

  Headteacher 
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